
	

 
Memorandum 
 
 
Date:  July 10, 2019 
 
 
From:  Dana Wagner, Ph.D. 
 Rescue Agency 
 Principal Investigator of HHSF223201210006I 
 
 
 
To:  Mario Navarro, Ph.D. 
 Office of Health Communication and Education, CTP 
 Project Lead of HHSF223201210006I 
 
  
  
 
Subject: Personal identifiable information (PII) collected from HHSF223201210006I, 
Developing Brand and Creative Concepts Designed to Prevent AI/AN Youth Tobacco Use 
 
 
 
All study subjects’ data or information provided to FDA investigators from Rescue will be 
coded. FDA investigators will not receive coded private information from Rescue to 
ascertain the identity of the study subjects to whom the coded information pertains. FDA 
investigators will be unable to ascertain the identity of the subjects to whom the coded 
information or specimens pertain because the holder of the key and the FDA agree that 
the key will not be released to the FDA investigators under any circumstance.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Dana E. Wagner, Ph.D. 
Principal Investigator 
Rescue Agency 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  


